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On Tuesday 8th October, the firefighter's from
the West Midlands Fire Service visited Heath

Mount Primary School! Year 4 learnt about their
equipment, uniform and the importance of fire
safety. Year 4 had a wonderful time and many
thanks to the firefighters who took time out of

their very busy day to visit us.

We had another great turnout from our
wonderful parents for our EYFS information
meeting and KS1 meeting on Wednesday.
Parents gained an insight on how they can
support their child with their learning. They
even got the chance to take part in a fun

activity with their child.

Absence Reporting Procedure

Telephone the school on 0121 464 1691 before 8.30 am each day of your
child’s absence. 
Tell the school in advance, of any medical appointments and bring in
appointment cards/letters. 
If you are not sure whether your child is well enough to attend school, send
them in anyway as they often perk up on arrival. 
Have a backup plan for if your child misses transport, call on a family
member, neighbour or friend. 
If you and your child are experiencing difficulties with school attendance then
talk to us as a first step so we can help! 

Dear Parents/Carers

This week we have had a lovely week with our learning. All of the children
enjoyed the CO safety assembly. They explored Carbon Monoxide, what it is,
where it can be found and how to keep our homes safe.

The firefighters from our local fire station also visited year 4 this week. The
children watched a short film to show them how quickly fire spreads and also
explored smoke detectors, escape plans, fire hazards, in-car safety and how
to make an emergency call. If you would like a smoke detector fitted for free,
please contact Highgate Fire Station on 0121 380 7531.

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on
enquiry@heathmount.excelsiormat.org

Have a lovely weekend
Miss Cross
Head of School



PE TIMETABLE

Children must wear their
PE uniform from home
on the day of their PE

lesson

Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit bottoms or black leggings
Trainers/black pumps

Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf (if appropriate)






